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NEW DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS ELECTED; NEW DIRECTORY ENCLOSED

At the November 16 Annual Meeting, members of TPNA, Inc.
elected new directors to two-year terms to replace those direc-
tors whose terms expired in 1986. At its January meeting, the
Board re-elected Herb Zimmerman as President and Steve Henry as
Treasurer, and elected Joan Dubay as Vice President and Marye
Dillon as Secretary. We are truly fortunate to have such a tal-
ented, energized group of directors and officers this year. The
first two Board meetings have been remarkable for the fresh ideas
presented and enthusiasm shown by officers and directors alike.

Please study the enclosed Directory carefully to see some
new names, new committees, and new events. One purpose for the
Directory is for you to be able to contact committee chairs or
officers with ideas and comments related to their areas of
responsibility, and we hope you will. It should be an exciting
year to live in Tyler Park Neighborhood.



PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT IN PLACE;
DEDICATION MARCH 30

As everyone must surely have
noticed now that the weather is
better, the new playground equipment
has at last been installed both in
the Tot Lot and on the lower level
of Tyler Park, and is already get-
ting heavy use from neighborhood
kids. You are invited to a formal
dedication of the equipment, which
will take place on March 30 at 10
AM, with Alderman Mike Carrell lead-
ing a troop of folks from Bloom
School (which is celebrating its
90th birthday) to the lower park.

In addition to thanking Mike
Carrell, who was instrumental in
obtaining funding, we would like to
thank some folks in the Metro Parks
Department for shepherding the play-
ground project along: Anita Solod-
kin (Metro Parks Planner), Mike Dahl
(Park Engineer), and Bob Douglass
(Park Maintenance Supervisor). They
worked with our own tireless Joan
Dubay (the chair of the new Park
Enrichment committee) from concept
to completion, and we appreciate
their help.

A gentle but firm reminder: the
equipment in the Tot Lot (upper side
of park, near tennis courts) is for
children under the age of 6 only.
Do not hesitate to discourage older,
larger kids from using this equip-
ment, as it will simply not stand up
under use and abuse by them. Watch
for warning signs to be posted soon.

Tennis fans will be pleased to
hear that the tennis courts will
also be resurfaced this Spring.
Cold weather set in this Fall before
that could be completed, but stay
tuned.

swanson gallery

1506 Bardstown Road
Louisville
452-2904
Framing
Art Jewelry
Contemporary Crafts

HOT DAWGITS

America’s 100% Pure Beef Hot Dogs

1137 Bardstown Road
Louisville, Kentucky 40204

458-6496

“Where you build your own Dawg!”

BARRETC

FUNERAL HOME
2350 ‘Barols’cown I—Qoaa

Lovisville, Ky. 40204

Established in 1882
A Highlands Neighbor since 1923

* QUALITY COPIES

* PROFESSIONAL DRYCLEANING
(COMPARE OUR PRICES !)

* ELECTRONICS REPAIR

* KEY DUPLICATING

® * EXPERT ALTERATIONS
»
nfmﬁggmmﬁggm@ﬂa * YEAR-ROUND TAX SERVICE
$ SHOE REPAIR

* FIIM PROCESSING AND

1398 Bardstown Road CUSTOM FIIM SERVICES

451-8452 * RINSE-N-VAC CARPET CLEANER

RENTAL




DECORATORS

PAINTING & WALLPAPERING CO.
1609 EASTERN PKWY .-(at Baxter Ave.)

452-9887
\
pEC\P\
FREE
4 Gallons
of Paint
With Any Paint Job QUALITY
S e O Calis PAINTING &
Offer Good Thru May 30, 1987 WALLPAPERING
With This Coupon IS

FREE ESTIMATES

FREE ESTIMATES
FREE ESTIMATES

FREE ESTIMMATES  FAIR PRIGES

“‘Our Guarantee'’
OVER 27 YEARS OF
INTERIOR & EXTERIOR
PAINTING EXPERIENCE

CALL US

FAIR PRICES 452-9887
FAIR PRICES For Prompt Service
FAIR PRICES 5

(

e Selected Wines

(»‘“'44'0_ e Cocktails

o © Beer
Enjoy your meal in the relaxed
: atmosphere of one of our din-
& ing rooms, complete with cour-
teous and friendly table service
to make your visit a littie more
enjoyable.

Italian & American Dining
Our Banquet Room Is Available
For Your Special Occasion

For Information and Reservations Call

452-9571

1314 Bardstown Rd.

Jefferson
Discovery
bl 87

County Judge Harvey Sloane is
promoting 1987 as a year of homecom-
ing and renewal through Jefferson
Discovery ‘87. The program will
focus on heritage, vision, special
projects, and celebrations by fami-
lies and neighborhoods throughout
Jefferson County. Tyler Park will
be participating by making its Annu-
al Picnic (June 21, 4-8 PM) a home-
coming celebration, inviting former
residents to come and share in our
annual bash. The Galt House will
have a special rate for homecomers.
For specifics, call the Family and
Neighborhood Services Office at
625—6720<

TENNIS LESSONS IN PARK

What a great idea! Tennis les-
sons in Tyler Park at the beginning,
intermediate, and advanced levels.
Two three-week sessions will run
from June 13 - July 3 and from July
6 — July 24. “Cost 1is %25, and sign-
ups will begin in May. For more
details, contact Gil Clark, Metro
Parks, 459-0440. You can finally
take advantage of some of the best
facilities in the area.

GREENING OF PARK

Nick Ungaro and Connie Story,
co-chairs of the Tree/Bulb Planting
Committee, have already been busy
getting 10 dogwoods and 1400 bulbs
for planting in Tyler Park. Most of
the work was done last Fall with the
help of Herb Zimmerman and other
Board members. Watch for their
handiwork to start blooming soon --
and please don’t pick the daffodils
(someorie decimated them last year
right after they bloomed). Watch
future newsletters for details of
future plantings.




FRAN JASPER’S ORIENTAL RUGS
RECEIVES BEAUTIFICATION AWARD FROM
BARDSTOWN ROAD TOMORROW

Since 1980, Fran Jasper has gone
to a lot of effort to convert old
Fire Station No. 7 at 1330 Bardstown
Road into an attractive oriental rug
gallery. During 1986, Fran invested
even more in beautifying the exter-
jor of the station (which is on the
National Historic Registry) by add-
ing new sidewalks and landscaping.

Farlier this month, Fran’s busi-
ness was one of 14 recognized by
Bardstown Road Tomorrow (a non-
profit group bent on improving the
Bardstown Road business corridor)
for their Dbeautification efforts
during 1986. BRT awarded Fran a
certificate of appreciation, and
Third District Alderman Mike Carrell
awarded her a key to the city. Con-
gratulations to Fran on the well
deserved award.

SUMMERSCENE PROGRAMS TO RETURN

_Last year’s Summerscene program
of entertainers in Tyler Park was soO
successful that we got first dibs on
booking acts for this summer. They
were a real hit with both kids and
their parents. Watch for flyers to
be posted near the park in advance
of the programs. Thanks to Joan
Dubay for coordinating.

NEWSLETTER EDITORS LOOKING FOR
STORIES, ADVERTISERS

carrison and Susan Cox, the TPNA
Board members who edit this newslet-
ter, want to hear from you with any
news you might have that would be of
general interest to your neighbors.
We know there must be some closet
journalists out there.

Potential advertisers: putting
an ad in this newsletter is cheap --
only $20 per issue for a quarter
page ad. And you reach about 1400
families within walking distance of
your business. call Garrison or
Susan Cox at 451-7184 (or Garrison
at work, 582-1601).

Frances Lee Jasper
Antique & Contemporary

Oriental Rugs

1330 Bardstown Road  Louisville
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(502) 459-1044

NOW SERVING =

Homemade Cobblers

The Best Homemade Cookies Around

Over 30 Flavors of Ice Cream

Elgin’s Frozen Yogurt, sweetened with honey
Shakes and Malts - You name it, we’ll make it.
Freshly made soups and hearty chili
Homemade Sandwiches to Order

All Menu Items Available on Carry Out

2 for 1 Cookies!

THE LATEST
SCO0P

ICE CREAM
& SANDWICH
SHOPPE

Hours: Mon.-Sat. 11 a.m.-9 p.m., Sun. 12:30-6 p.m.

1250 Bardstown Rd. j
(Inside Mid City Mall) -
Louisville, KY N




SOLD SOLD SOLD SOLD SOLD SOLD SOLD
1335 Castlewood and 1642 Edenside

We've worked for your friends
and neighbors; we want to work

for you, too!

Call for price opinion and mar-—
keting plan. There is NO COST OR

OBLIGATION.
TERRY HALL 454-5795 Bwas = &
MARY LEE TURNER 458-6177 _
OFFICE 897-3321 ® e

The Key Pecpie in Real Estate

HELP US KEEP SPRAY POOL OPEN

The wading pool in Tyler Park was
converted into a spray pool 1last
year, at great effort and expense.
Now the Metro Parks Department and
the 1local Department of Public
Health are warning that, if kids
continue o “block off drains in
spray pools to make them back into
wading pools, they may be forced to

shut them down for the summer. The
problem is that standing water
quickly develops and sustains an

unhealthy level of bacteria, and the
Division of Environmental Health
doesn’t have many choices other than
shutting down the pool to protect
public health.

You know how hot it can get here
in the summer. Please do your part
to keep kids from plugging up the
spray pool. We don’t need a bunch
of hot, dry kids moping around the
park this summer.

NEW ASSOCIATION SPONSORS
OLMSTED IN LOUISVILLE CONFERENCE

A new association to foster the
preservation and enhancement of the
many parks designed by Frederick Law
Olmsted (including Tyler, Cherokee,
Seneca, and Central) is forming.
The Friends of Olmsted Association
is Jjust getting started, and its
first big event is a symposium to be
help Saturday, April 4 at Jefferson

Community College entitled: ”Louis-
ville’s Olmsted Parks: People, Plans
and Tomorrow.”

The symposium will feature

nationally known speakers on Olm-
sted’s park landscape work, focusing
on preservation efforts locally and
across the country. It will 7run
from 9 AM to 4 PM, and will be fol-
lowed by a reception. The cost is
$5 for the program and $5 for lunch.
The registration fee is waived if
you join the Association by paying
the $20 annual membership fee (but
there’s no such thing as a free
lunch). Interested? Call Anita
Solodkin or Carolyn Denning of Metro
Parks at 459-0440. Lunch reserva-
tions must be in by March 27.

OLMSTED PARKS



EASTER EGG HUNT IN PARK

The (in)famous Tyler Park Easter
Egg Hunt, again run by the intrepid
Pat Nett, is to be held in the upper
side of the park at noon on Satur-
day, April 18. Those who were near-
ly trampled by hundreds of excited,
acquisitive kids at the 1986 hunt
will not soon forget the experience.
Therefore, you will understand why
this year we are limiting participa-
tion to kids who either live in the
Tyler Park Neighborhood (see map on
back of Directory) or who have fam-
ily in the neighborhood. We simply
can not accommodate a crowd like
last year’s without risking mayhem.

Kids should bring baskets to put
their goodies in. The Easter Bunny
will be handing out treats to kids
who do not find anything in the hunt
itself. Bring your camera.

OPERATION BRIGHTSIDE:
PROJECT BLITZ ON MAY 16;
PROJECT PICKUP EVERY THIRD MONDAY

Operation Brightside’s Project
Blitz will hit Tyler Park again on
May 16 at 9 AM. Last year Tyler
Park was one of the best represented
neighborhoods; please meet at the
bridge then and help us clean up.

Meanwhile, Project Pickup is
still in operation. The Tyler Park
neighborhood is scheduled for regu-
lar pickup on the third Monday of
each month. ©Put up to three items
out where your regular trash goes,
bundling smaller items.

ST. JAMES SCHOOL
\“Where Children
Qwap Beller’’

Bardstown Road at Edenside

Applications Accepted
Grades: K through 8
4L 5 4 0= 5= 550

WISCONSIN CHEESE OUTLET

Interested in buying bulk cheese at

warehouse prices? Now save $! Colby

longhorn, cheddars — mild and

sharp, swiss, baby swiss, munster,
mozzarella, hot pepper, American
and more. Send for your FREE
list today. Or call 812-378-
0708. Free Delivery.

Write: WISCONSIN CHEESE OUTLET
6295 W. Lowell Rd., Columbus, IN 47201




Keith’s
HARDWARE
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OPEN 7 DAYS

A WEEK

MON Thru SAT, 8am—6:30pm,
SUNDAY 10am.—4pm
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JILL BROWN

Catering
Distinctive Menus e Creative Display

for
Derby Parties
Dinner Parties

TOO BUSY TO COOK

Complete Meals Delivered
to Your Home
Tuesdays and Fridays
for more information call

459-4911

FREE ADS FOR TEENS WILLING TO

DO YARD WORK IN TYLER PARK AREA

As a public service, the editors
of this newsletter will publish ads
-- for free -- for neighborhood
teens (or pre-teens) who want to let
others know that they can be hired
to do yard work. Interested workers
should send their name, phone num-
ber, age, and hourly rate (or rate
to mow a typical Tyler Park yard) to
Garrison and Susan Cox, 1717 Eden-
side Avenue, 40204 no later than May
10 (next newsletter should be out
shortly after that).

There is sure to be demand for
your services, kids. All we need is
to know who is interested in supply-
ing the muscle.

THREE-INCH HOUSE NUMBERS MANDATORY
Don’t forget that, by January 1
of this year, you were supposed to
have 3” house numbers on your house
(5” for businesses) to help emer-
gency crews find you when you need
them. Fines are stiff if you are
cited for violating the ordinance
($50 per day), so hurry —and  get
larger numbers if you need them.

1360 Bardstown Road
458-3400

Good Food from the Sea




Editors’ Note: This issue is labeled ”"March 1987” and not ”Spring 1987” because we discov-

ered in our first year as editors that (a) we have enough neighborhood news (and funds) to put
out the newsletter only four times a year in its current multi-page format; and (b) neighborhood
news does not come in regular seasonal chunks. Therefore, we will publish four newsletters and
one directory per year, and whatever months they come in will be the months they get labeled.

Tyler Park Neighborhood Association, Inc.
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Louisville, KY 40204
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(Open carefully -- 1987 TPNA Directory Enclosed)



